
 
 
                                    Legal Department American Electric Power 
 1 Riverside Plaza 
 Columbus, OH 43215-2373 

 AEP.com 

February 1, 2022 

 

 

Ms. Tanowa Troupe, Secretary 

Ohio Power Siting Board 

180 East Broad Street 

Columbus, Ohio 43215-3793 

 

RE: Supplemental Information for Proof of Compliance with Condition 

 Case No. 18-0030-EL-BTX, 19-2024-EL-BTA, and 21-0269-EL-BTA 

 Vigo-Pine Ridge Switch 138 kV Transmission Line Project 

 

Dear Ms. Troupe: 
 

Enclosed are the project’s plan and profile drawings, which are provided to supplement 

the information provided by AEP Ohio Transmission Company in this matter on 

January 19, 2022.  This information supplements Section 16 of the Issue for 

Construction package and is provided in compliance with Condition 3 of the project 

certificate.  

 

If you have any questions regarding this information, please do not hesitate to contact 

me. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

/s/ Hector Garcia      

Hector Garcia (0084517), Counsel of Record 

Counsel for AEP Ohio Transmission Company, Inc. 

 

cc: John Jones, Counsel OPSB Staff 

 Jon Pawley, OPSB Staff 

Hector Garcia 
Senior Counsel – 
Regulatory Services 
 (614) 716-3410 (P) 
hgarcia1@aep.com 
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